Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: right to buy and council owned properties
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Under FOI Act 2000, please provide me with the number of Right To Buy applications received for council-owned homes, broken down by month from February 2024 to January 2025.

Answer:

Please see data below as requested: 
	Month
	Number of applications

	February 2024
	36

	March 2024
	35

	April 2024
	57

	May 2024
	31

	June 2024
	39

	July 2024
	51

	August 2024
	27

	September 2024
	64

	October 2024
	88

	November 2024
	699

	December 2024
	481

	January 2025
	27


Please note that we only report on correct applications received. 

If there is still time in this request, please also provide me with the total current number of social housing properties owned by the council, and the number on the same date in 2020.

The total number of stock properties held by the council as of 21st March 2025 is 19,405.
In terms of providing the same number as at the same date in 2020, unfortunately we don’t hold that information. Exemption section 1.1 of the Act apply, information not held by the council.

Stock numbers can change on a regular basis due to right-to-buy sales, acquisitions and new builds, data is obviously maintained as current day-by-day but once it has moved on it is then difficult to report as at previous dates in the past. 

For statutory purposes, we are required to report our stock figure to Central Government on an annual basis as at 31st March each year. That is obviously very close to the current date, so the figure as at 31st March 2020 would probably be the best we could provide. Our number from that date was 20,208.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
